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6th January 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Year 6 Symphony Hall Trip – Monday 6th February 
 

We are very pleased to invite all of our Year 6 children to join us on a school trip to the Birmingham 
Symphony Hall on Monday 6th February to enjoy a sonic exploration of the world and the impact humans 

have on it through music performed by 80 world class musicians. 
 

This trip will take place during school time and we would ask for parents to please make a voluntary 

contribution of £5 per child to help cover the cost of the tickets and transport.  This payment will need to be 
made via Arbor under Trips. 

 
The coach will leave school at 9:30am to get everyone to Symphony Hall and we will be returning to school 

for approximately 1:45pm, depending on traffic.  Please ensure your child is in school on time. 

 
Those children that are entitled to free school meals will be given a packed lunch from our canteen, but we 

would like to request that all children who are not entitled to free school meals, please bring their own 
packed lunches for this day. 

 
Please complete the slip below to confirm your child’s place on this trip.  Consent slips and payments 

will need to be returned by Friday 3rd February at the latest. 

 
Your sincerely 

 
Mrs Greep 

Year 6 Teacher 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 
Year 6 Symphony Hall Trip – Monday 6th February 

 

I give consent for my child:………………………………………………… in class……………………………………… 
to attend the trip on Monday 6th February. 

 
Parent’s Signature………………………………………………………………. 

 
Parent’s Name……………………………………………………………………. 

 

Date…………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
Free school meal sandwich choice (please circle): Cheese  Ham  Tuna Mayo 


